HASKELL INSTITUTE
LAWRENCE, KANSAS

SOLON G. AYERS, SUPERINTENDENT

December 12, 1944

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Keansas

Dear "Phog"

It waé very thoughtful of you to arrange to have me receive complimentary
tickets to the basketball games. I wish you a very successful season
which I am sure you will have.

I send highest personal regards.

Sincerely yours,

e
ﬁ_.

~—~ Solon G. Ayers




